
October 11, 2017 
Policy Committee Meeting 
 
Chair Becky Tymchuk called the meeting to order on Wednesday, October 11, 2017 at 7:30 a.m.  
The following policies were reviewed. 
 

• IAA – delete 
• IAB – delete 
• IB – approved w/changes 
• IB-AR – delete 
• IBDJA – approved w/changes – new policy 
• ICA_ID – approved w/changes keeping first paragraph and ending with no. 
• ICA_ID-AR – delete 
• IF – approved with change from Steve P 
• IFC – delete 
• IFCA – delete 
• IFCA-AR – delete 
• IGAB – on hold for additional Review with ADA 
• IGAC – will not move forward, currently is not a policy 
• IGACA – approved  
• IGACA-AR – no decision 
• IGAEA- delete 
• IGAEB – on hold 
• IGAEC – delete move language to IAEB 
• IGAI – approved 
• IGAI-AR – delete 
• IGAJ – delete 
• IGAL – delete 
• IGBA – approved with change of NWRESD 
• IGBA_AR – approved 
• IGBAB_JO –  on hold  
• IGBAB_JO-AR – on hold 
• IGBAC – approved  
• IGBAC-AR delete 
• IGBAD – delete 
• IGBAD-AR – delete 
• IGBAE - approved 
• IGBAE-AR – approved 
• IGBAF – approved w/changes parents/adult students with footnote that the adult student 

is 18 
• IGBAF-AR – approved w/proposed language plus addition of w/changes parents/adult 

students w 
• IGBAG & IGBAG-AR – approved with changes 
• IGBAH & IGBAH-AR – approved  



• IGBAI – approved 
• IGBAI-AR – approved with vs 2 for the AR 
• IGBAJ – approved with deletion of first shaded paragraph (if OK) 
• IGBAJ-AR – approved with changes 
• IGBAK – approved 
• IGBAL – approved 
• IGBAL-AR – approved 
• IGBB – approved w/change 
• IGBBA – on hold, Betsy will send law 
• IGBBB – delete 
• IGBC – approved 
• IGBC-AR – on hold 
• IGBH -  delete 
• IGBHA – approved 
• IGBHA-AR - approved 
• IGBHB – approved w/changes 
• IGBHC – approved w/changes 
• IGBHD – approved 
• IJ – approved 

 
• GBCA – approved with the correct version (first reading on October 30, 2017) 
• GABA – on hold Camellia/Sue to review 
• KA – delete (first reading on October 30, 2017) 
• LGA – delete (first reading on October 30, 2017) 

 
All “I” policies will move forward as a group for a first reading at the December 11, 2017 
School Board meeting.   
 
The next meeting will be held on November 8, 2017 at 7:30 a.m. in Conf Room 3 
 

 
 

 
 

 


